
Parent Portal: 
We are experiencing issues with the parent portal and the email verification for it.  If you already 
have an account created, use that account​.  ​If you are new to PS, please create an account 
after 5:00 or on the weekend.  We have to shut down some of our customized pages and 
cannot do this during business hours.  Below are some instructions.  Contact the office if you 
already have an account, but do not remember your password. 
 

You can go to our website ​www.canterburypublicschools.org​ and find the link to the Parent 
Portal (along with a bunch of other important information!). Just select the Baldwin Middle 
School tab and scroll down to the link.​ When you click the link you will need to​ set up an 
account.​   In the first section you will make your own user name/password and then below you 
will enter your students name and put the credentials you were sent in those fields. Make sure 
you use PARENT ACCESS and PARENT PASSWORD.  

 
 
iReady 
Remote learners, please visit this link: 
https://www.loom.com/share/9a9823e75083430cb8511d61f37f3c79 
to watch an important video on iReady. Mrs. O’Connor will be sending home specific information 
for all remote learners about their login information and the days they will need to test on for the 
next two weeks.  
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